27th Annual Public Interest Auction

We are hosting our 27" Annual Public Interest Auction and related events to support public interest programs at St.
John’s Law. Here is how you can help us help students continue the fight for social justice!

1. Contribution

(1) Become A Sponsor:

Sponsors will be recognized in the Auction Program
[ 1%6,000+ [ 181,000+
Full Public Interest Summer Full Spring Break Service
Fellowship in Your Name Trip
Partial Summer ) Partial Spring Break
Public Interest Fellowship Service Trip

(2) Donate Auction Items:
We welcome goods, services, events, and experiences

[ 11 will donate the following to the Auction:
Quantity:
Estimated Value:

*Please note: All donations must be delivered by Friday, March 10, 2023

(3) Donate to the Live Auction:
Donations of food, beverages, and catering services for the live portion of the auction are greatly appreciated

[ ]I will donate the following to the Live Auction:

II. Information

Name:
Business/Firm:

Address: City, State, Zip:

E-mail: Phone:

Return this completed form to the solicitor or email it to sjupublicinterestcenter @ gmail.com

All donations should be sent to:
St. John’s University School of Law
Attn: Ashleigh Kashimawo

8000 Utopia Parkway

Room 3-41

Queens, NY 11439

For more information, please contact: Natalie Mishkin, Mitchell Ford & Helen Tuckman at

sjupublicinterestcenter@gmail.com. Thank you!

St. John’s University is a registered 501(c)(3) charitable organization; donations are tax deductible to the extent allowed by law.



The following is a list of items that were popular at past auctions:
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. Tickets to Sporting Events

. Vacations

. Gift Cards

. Bottles of Wine and Whiskey

. Curated Restaurant Dining Experiences
. Apple Products

. Musical Lessons

. Jewelry Iltems

Fitness Classes

10. Spa Treatments

11. Tickets to Broadway Shows

Interest
Center

About The Public Interest Center

The Public Interest Center at St. John’s Law organizes diverse opportunities for our
students to help underserved individuals and communities. The Summer Public
Interest Fellowship Program, one of the Center’s pillar initiatives, provides stipends
to students who work in qualifying public interest positions over the summer that
would normally be unpaid. Students who participate in the Center’s annual Spring
Break Service Trips around the country support legal service providers that advocate
for marginalized and underrepresented individuals and groups. The Center also trains
students to participate in court-sponsored pro bono programs and helps students
pursue internships and full-time employment in a wide variety of public interest
fields. Students on the Center’s Executive Board play a key role in supporting the
Public Interest Auction and all of the Center’s offerings.



